
 
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

JADAVPUR UNIVERSITY 
                                                    Kolkata - 700 032, W.B, India 

 

DATE: 29.07.2022 

     NOTICE 

 
As per Notice of the Pro-Vice-Chancellor, vide Ref. No. Pro-VC/P-
2/122/A/2022, Dated: 01-07-2022, it’s being notified to the students of 
PG engineering, who were not able to attend the PG engineering even 
semester (Non-Final Year) examination, 2021-22 due to COVID-19 
infection are requested to submit an appeal to the Controller of 
Examinations, JU duly forwarded by respective HOD along with the 
documentary evidence. 

 

Please note that students must mention in his appeal the date of 
examinations & subjects in which he/she was absent in the 
examinations. 

 

  

 

Controller of Examinations 

 


